
9.45am

Welcome

Hymn 60

Prayer

Mission News

Music

Lesson Study

Mission Offering

Hymn 52

Benediction

Pat Elias

“This is My Father's World”

Barbara Hankin

Maurice Musgrave

“In Moments Like This”, Jaris Valls

“In the Beginning...”

Mission Offering: Maurice Musgrave

“I Sing the Mighty Power of God”

Pat Elias

Thank you to all 25 volunteers who attended the 
Leadership Programme last Saturday. Please be reminded 
of our meeting in the Red Room this evening at 5.00pm.

• The Pathfinder/Adventurer Club needs male 
mentors.

• Parents /Guardians are asked to complete 
application forms and attend a special 
Pathfinder/Adventurer meeting on Sunday 15 
January from 10-11.00am in the Armstrong Hall. 
Please collect application forms from Florence 
Allen/Eileen Hussey. 

• Stanborough Park Pathfinder/Adventurer Clubs 
begin on the 22 January at 10.00am.

We extend a warm welcome to all who have come to worship 
with us this morning.  If this is your first time with us, we hope 
that you experience the love of Christ and His presence during 
our worship.

Please note the updated pastoral team details on the back of 
this bulletin. 

Pastor's Open Office:  If you wish to speak with Pastor Clee or 
have him pray with you, he is available on Thursday evenings 
in his office in the Stanborough Centre.  No appointment 
necessary; drop in any time between 6.30pm and 9.00pm.

The Singing Group will be singing at Rutland Lodge, Nascot 
Road, Watford today at 6.00pm.

The Street Witnessing Group will be meeting today, 15 minutes 
after Church Service finishes in the Maple Room.

The Nominating Committee will meet this Tuesday at 7.00pm

Today is the first reading of the following membership transfers 
to Stanborough Park:
Mrs Monica Davis from Willesden Church, and Mr & Mrs Amy 
and Vincent Grant from Buff Bay, Portland Church.  We will act 
on these transfers next Sabbath.

Join the Fell Walking Group for a ramble in the beautiful 
Hertfordshire countryside on Sabbath, 28 January. More details 
next week.

Final Reminder – Expenses: Please remember to claim for any 
expenses which may still be outstanding for 2011, by next 
weekend, 21 January at the latest. Any such claims will need 
to be submitted on a proper claim form and signed by your
departmental leader, or the pastor in the last resort

There will be a Health Lecture on Thursday 26 January titled 
“More Facts About Cancer” presented  by Dr Huguette 
Comerasamy.  A light supper will be served at 7.00pm followed 
by the lecture at 8.00pm.

The new edition of Life.Info is now available at the Personal 
Ministries Desk.  Please help yourself and take some for your 
friends and neighbours.  

Prayer Corner: Let us remember in our prayers, families with 
young children and the elderly members who live alone.

If you have an accident in the Church or grounds, please 
make sure that you record this in the Accident Book 
available at the reception desk.

The Soup Run next week will be led by Rosemary Duffus 
and the driver is Paul Tompkins.  If you would like to go on 
the soup run, please contact Pat Walton.

Praying for the Holy Spirit: Come and join us as we pray for 
the Holy Spirit on Wednesdays in the Maple Room, 7.00-
7.25pm.

Stanborough Park College of Music: It is still not too late! 
If you are interested in Lessons for Piano, String Instruments, 
Woodwind, Guitar and Singing, please contact Jiae Ahn 
on 07837 404 261 or email her at spcmahn@gmail.com. 
Instruments (guitars & woodwind instruments) can be 
provided.  Theory lessons and evening adult classes are 
also available.  

Blue Book of Prayer:  It is good for us to support one 
another in prayer.  If you have a special request, please 
write it in the book at the deaconesses' desk in the 
concourse.  All requests will be presented to the Lord 
during the family service and also at the pastoral team 
meeting on Tuesday afternoons.  Requests will remain 
confidential.  

Come Be Still: This Monday 16 January, 2.00pm–3.00pm. 
Spend time in prayer and meditation, or just come for a 
drink and a chat.

Family Ministries Prayer Basket:  This week we will still be 
praying for the Bright family - Yetunde, Olusakin Jackson, 
Olufikayo and Olufela.  May God bless them.

Please note that the 
new email address for Bulletin items is

bulletin@stanboroughchurch.org 
Deadline is THURSDAY 3.00pm.  

01483 714 692

Sabbath School Announcements

Pathfinder Announcements

Announcements

Bulletin Items



11.00am
Introit

Silent Prayer

Call to Worship

Invocation 

Hymn 45

Tithes & Offerings

Scripture Reading

Family Prayer

Hymn 120

Sermon

Hymn 488

Ordinance of 
Humility

Hymn 384 

The Lord's Supper

The Good 
Samaritan Offering

Hymn 388

Benediction

Holy, Holy, Holy 

Hymn 14 v 4:

All things praise Thee; gracious Lord 
Great Creator, powerful Word

Omnipresent Spirit, now
At Thy feet we humbly bow

Lift our hearts in praise to Thee
All things praise Thee, Lord, may we

“Praise to the Holiest in the Height”

John 18:35-38a

Kish Poddar

“O Sacred Head Now Wounded”

“Pilate: – What could have been” 
Pastor Paul Clee

“Must Jesus Bear the Cross Alone?”

(Children’s Spot: 
Grant and Estelle Elias)

“Here O My Lord”

“By Christ Redeemed”

Please respect those who wish to remain in the sanctuary after 
the service to pray or meditate, and use the concourse or Cedar-

Sycamore Room to greet your friends.  Thank you.

Mon 16 Jan  Badminton Club, Stanborough School, 5.30pm
Come Be Still, 2.00pm-4.00p.m.

Tue 17 Jan Nominating committee, 7.00pm
Wed 18 Jan Badminton Club, Stanborough School, 5.30pm

Praying for the Holy Spirit, 7.00pm
Prayer Meeting, 7.30pm

Fri 20 Jan Soup Run, 8.30pm
Sab 21 Jan Family Service, 11.00am, Speaker Pastor Aris 

Vontzalidis, Church Growth Director of the 
South England Conference.  Speaker in the 
Parallel Service: Paul King-Brown

Sun 22 Jan Adventurer & Pathfinder Club resumes
Thu 26 Jan Health Lecture, “More Facts About Cancer”.  

Speaker Dr Huguette Comerasamy, 7.00pm
Sat 28 Jan Fell Walking Group

Pastoral Team
Paul R Clee
paulrclee@gmail.com
Tel: 01923 677883
Mobile: 07966 506647
DAY OFF: Monday

Karin Wieczorek
 pastorkarinw@gmail.com

Mobile: 0770 681 3907
DAY OFF: Sunday

Stanborough Centre Office
Centre Manager: Michael Swain

stanboroughcentre@googlemail.com

AV Advance Requests/Bookings
spcavteam@gmail.com

AV Duty Assistant for January: David Swain

DVD Recordings of Services
Available to order from the desk after the divine service

Stanborough Park College of Music
Jiae Ahn, Tel. 07837 404 261 / Email: spcmahn@gmail.com

* * * * *

SUNSET TIMES:         Today 4.18pm           Next Week 4.30pm

14 January 2012

Welcome To
Stanborough Park Church

“For in six days
the LORD made heaven and earth,

the sea, and all that in them is, 
and rested the seventh day: 

wherefore the LORD blessed the Sabbath day,
and hallowed it.”

Exodus 20:11

Pastoral Team: Paul Clee & Karin Wieczorek
Stanborough Park Seventh-day Adventist Church

609 St Albans Road
Garston WD25 9JL

www.stanboroughchurch.org
www.livestream.com/stanboroughparkchurch

Communion Service Diary

Contacts


